
 
The threat from the Federal Government to extend the Northern Territory 

intervention for 10 more years, under the proposed Stronger Futures 
legislation is unjust.  

 
It absolutely goes against the wishes and concerns of Aboriginal People 

across the Territory, and definitely leads to 10 more years of 
disempowerment and despair in Aboriginal Communities. 

 
Therefore, I support social justice in this Northern Territory issue

 
Walk in beauty,
 
 
J Reuben Silverbird   

 
  
 




